
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

NEAHKAHNIE TOWN HALL MEETING 
January 20, 2024 

 

The Neahkahnie community is encouraged to attend a town hall 

meeting to discuss the Short-Term Rental cap for Neahkahnie. The 

meeting will be facilitated by Sarah Absher, Tillamook County 

Director of Community Development. It will be held on January 20th 

from 10 am to noon at the Pine Grove Community House, 225 

Laneda Ave, Manzanita.  

 

Microsoft Teams will be utilized for this meeting for those who wish 

to participate virtually. To access the link, please visit: 

https://www.co.tillamook.or.us/commdev.   
 

 

 

 

 

JANUARY 2024 NEWSLETTER 
Office hours: 10:30AM to 3:00PM, Monday through Friday 

Other times by appointment 

Phone: (800) 853-8802 Office: (503)368-7309  

Fax: (503) 368-6900 

Email: nwdmanager@nehalemtel.net 

WATER EMERGENCY CONTACT PROCEDURE 
If you have a water pressure problem/emergency call the office number (503) 368-7309 and if no one answers, be sure to leave 

a message as the line might be in use when you call and will kick you over to messaging. If you don’t reach anyone at the office, 

then call (503) 804-4649 and if no answer, also leave a message. You can also come to the office, 9155 Nehalem Rd. during 

regular hours.  
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